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Finds that: (1) A workplace where state employees can
feel free to express their professional opinions encourages an
open and free exchange of ideas and knowledge and more
efficient government;

(2) Scientific integrity in work by state employees is
increasingly important as the issues the state faces are
increasing in complexity; and

(3) Many professional licenses require license holders to
express their professional opinions and make independent
professional judgments in their work.


